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[ POEA MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. 49 S. 1983,
October 03, 1983 ]

SUBMISSION OF ARRIVAL CARD

Pursuant to Letter of Instructions No. 1217 establishing the One-Stop
Documentation and Processing Center and the Labor Assistance Center and
Executive Order No. 857 governing the compulsory remittance to the Philippines of
foreign exchange earnings of Filipino workers overseas, all returning contract
workers (OCWs) are hereby requested to submit starting December 1, 1983 an
arrival card to enable the Ministry of Labor and Employment to monitor all returning
contract workers to the country.   The card will be distributed to contract workers
during their return flight to Manila and will be submitted to the Labor Assistance
Center Unit located at the arrival area of the Manila International Airport.




Adopted: 3 Oct. 1983

(SGD.) PATRICIA A. STO. TOMAS

Administrator




Re-issued: 18 Feb. 1992



(SGD.) JOSE N. SARMIENTO

Administrator
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